November 14, 2011
The Director

ELL Department

St. Paul Public School
360 Colborne Street
St. Paul, MN 55102

Dear Dr. Agabmu:

I am a long time advocate of bi-lingual and multi-cultural education in
Minnesota schools. In this regard, [ am the co-author of a book titled,
Accommodating and Educating Somali Students in Minnesota Schools: A
Handbook for Teachers and Administrators to help bridge cultural
understanding by Mohamed Farid and Don McMahan.

I am convinced of the need for this book to reach educators all over
Minnesota and beyond. I therefore authorize the ELL Department of St. Paul
Public Schools to help publicize this beneficial resource. I therefore give you
the permission to place information about the book in your website. The cost
is $20.00 per copy.

Purchase orders could be directed to the following address:
Nura Mohamed Hussein
4555 Taylor Street,
Columbia Heights, MN 55421
Phone: 763-574-7352.
763-528-0768 - cell
Email: nura.hussein@gmail.com

I really appreciate the opportunity you have given me in meeting with you. I
look forward to working with you.

Best regards,

e

MaohamcdiHussein Farid
Mofar001 (@gmail.com
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